
 

Complaints 
 
If you think that the Police and Crime Commissioner has failed to supply information in accordance 
with the publication scheme, then you should write in the first instance, to the: 
 
Chief Executive, OPCC – West Mercia, PO Box 487, Shrewsbury, SY2 6WB 
 
The PCC will aim to deal with your complaint within 10 working days. If you are dissatisfied with the 
response you can ask for the matter to be internally reviewed. Internal reviews will be completed 
promptly and a response given to you within 20 working days of your further request. 
  
If, after the internal review, you remain dissatisfied, then you can complain to the Information 
Commissioner (Office of the Information Commissioner), Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire SK9 5AF). 
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WEST MERCIA PCC: DISCLOSURE LOG 

RESPONSE TO REQUEST 
 
 
Reference:  FOI Request 2015-83 
Date of response: 27 March 2015 
 
FOI Query 
 
Correspondence relating to police budget cuts 
 
A list of FOIA Requests considered “Vexatious” that resulted in you not providing 
information. 

Vexatious includes requests that;  

• clearly does not have any serious purpose or value 
• is designed to cause disruption or annoyance 
• has the effect of harassing the public authority 

can otherwise fairly be characterised as obsessive or manifestly unreasonable. 
 
Response 
 
No FOI requests have been refused on grounds that they were considered vexatious. 
 


